

## Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter

**B**ACT

**'SUCCESS IN EVERYTHING WE DO'** 







**Nursery**: DIAMOND: Esa A and Nada for joining live sessions and Esa M and Xander for joining live sessions and uploading work onto ClassDojo. **Reception**: CORAL: Dima and Luiz for working so hard, RUBY: Hassan and Zahra - most improved students and enthusiasti. AMBER: Idriss and Areesha from Virtual school.

**Year 1:** JADE: Sedra and Max, EMERALD: Zainab and Marina, TURQUOISE: Haider, Abeeha and Amna.

**Year 2:** CRYSTAL: Narji and Seif, ONYX: Afreen and Knarik, SAPPHIRE: Idris, **Year 3:** TOPAZ: Shaher and Bansi, AQUAMARINE: Refaat, proactive on virtual learning and Mayaa working hard, against all odds. OPAL: Adil R and Rama - for being amazing Virtual TEAMs learners.

**Year 4:** GARNET: Naz-who has impressed all her teachers with how quickly she has adapted - outstanding work. ZIRCON: Muad and Donnell for completing and uploading on dojo all their virtual work. AMMOLITE: Jemimah and Nour for submitting work and participating in live lessons.

**Year 5:** AMETHYST: Andreea and Aqsa MOLDAVITE: Isa and Vanessa, PEARL: Mosda and Asem

**Year 6**: QUARTZ: Rukiya and Elias, TANZANITE: Ali B and Lavinia LAPIS-LAZULI: Zahid and Micah for being at the physical school.

Another week of fantastic work from our amazing SUPER STARS from Nursery to Year 6. You are AMAZING!

THE CHILDREN WHO WERE RECENTLY SENT HOME FROM RECEPTION BUBBLE WILL RETURN ON MONDAY 25<sup>TH</sup>, YEAR 6 WILL RETURN ON TUESDAY 26<sup>TH</sup> AND YEAR 3 WILL RETURN ON 1<sup>ST</sup> FEBRUARY!

If your child is feeling unwell, please do not send them to school. If anyone is tested positive for covid, all the members of your household should follow government's advice, stay home and self-isolate

**Autumn Nursery pictures** 



Year 2 Geography



Geography homework .wov

Art from Ella in Yr 5



**OUR SCHOOL MANTRA:** 

Week ending 22.01.2021



WE ARE PRAISING YOU FOR ALL YOUR EFFORTS, YOU ARE AMAZING!

The week was filled with changes and adjustments but you once again pulled through.

Unfortunately, three of our pupils contracted Covid-19 and we had to send home their year group bubble that was in school. Luckily they were able to join the online learning and caught up with their teachers.

Reflecting on your live lessons, we are doing fairly well but there are things that we are trying to learn and improve daily. Please remember this form of teaching is also new to our pupils, but also to many of our teachers. You can imagine how anxious they might be, having to teach in front of so many parents. We cannot thank our teachers enough, as they are prepared every day to impart knowledge to our children to ensure that their learning continues. If you are in contact with other parents whose children are not joining the online lessons, please encourage them to do so or to call the school's office, or contact their child's teacher on class dojo.

For the live lessons we are hoping to get all our pupils from Nursery to year 6 involved as we can see the positive impact of having our children still connecting with their class teachers. We thank you!

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of

others The SPIRIT we all know